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13 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Y6 parents/ carers 

The last phase of a Year 6 child’s time at primary school is very special. This year, we plan to set up a 

‘working party’ comprising teaching staff and Year 6 parents, so that we can work together to ensure that 

the children get the best possible send-off.  

The first meeting is scheduled for Monday, 23rd October, at 4.00pm, in Owls’ Class, and the plan is that 
the group will continue to meet periodically. If you would like to join the group, please do come along. 
 
If you would like more information, do not hesitate to make contact. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Feldon 
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